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  Presentation Zen Garr Reynolds,2009-04-15
FOREWORD BY GUY KAWASAKI Presentation designer and
internationally acclaimed communications expert
Garr Reynolds, creator of the most popular Web
site on presentation design and delivery on the
Net — presentationzen.com — shares his experience
in a provocative mix of illumination, inspiration,
education, and guidance that will change the way
you think about making presentations with
PowerPoint or Keynote. Presentation Zen challenges
the conventional wisdom of making slide
presentations in today’s world and encourages you
to think differently and more creatively about the
preparation, design, and delivery of your
presentations. Garr shares lessons and
perspectives that draw upon practical advice from
the fields of communication and business.
Combining solid principles of design with the
tenets of Zen simplicity, this book will help you
along the path to simpler, more effective
presentations.
  Presentations with PowerPoint Moira Stephen,2006
This fully illustrated book guides the user
through the basics of presentations using
Microsoft PowerPoint.
  PowerPoint Surgery: How to create presentation
slides that make your message stick Lee
Jackson,2013-10-06 Sometimes when things get
really bad, surgery is required. Bad Powerpoint*
(and boring presentations) are everywhere! it
appears that they have almost become the norm and
very few people seem to want to talk about it. It
doesn’t have to be that way. Bad presentations are
costly. They can cost money, jobs and reputations,
don’t let your slides ruin your pitch. In this
funny, cut-to-the-chase and down-to-earth book
professional speaker Lee Jackson will wean you,
and your workplace off bad slides forever. He’ll
also teach you how good presentation slides can
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work for you and help you stand out from the
crowd. Using these simple techniques we can kill
death by bullet-point once and for all. JOIN THE
FIGHT TODAY! (N.B. This book is a colour paperback
and illustrated with full colour slides.) “ Lee
takes a clever and refreshing approach to
presentation mastery. ” Nancy Duarte – author of
‘Slide:ology’, ‘Resonate’ and principal of Duarte
(creators of the slides/visuals for Academy Award-
winning film, ‘An Inconvenient Truth’) “
Powerpoint Surgery is an invaluable resource...and
I highly recommend it... ” Jeremy Waite – Head of
Social Strategy, Adobe EMEA “ Lee Jackson takes
PowerPoint presentations from boring to brilliant.
” Alan Stevens FPSA – Past President Global
Speakers Federation and co-author of ‘The
Exceptional Speaker “ ...a masterclass of creating
sublime slides & presentations, but be warned, you
may never be able to sit through a presentation
again without thinking of Lee Jackson! ” Geoff
Ramm – President 2013 Professional Speaking
Association UK and Ireland “Jackson has got a
bl***y nerve asking me to write a testimonial for
his book. You see, I am a proudly militant Anti-
PowerPoint Bigot, but somehow, he has turned the
Indefensible into the Indispensable! ” Graham
Davies – best selling author of ‘The Presentation
Coach’
  Building PowerPoint Templates Step by Step with
the Experts Echo Swinford,Julie Terberg,2012-09-28
Building PowerPointTemplates Supercharge your
PowerPoint® presentations with custom templates
and themes! Want to create presentations that are
more consistent and cost-effective? Presentations
that fully reflect your branding? Then don’t
settle for Microsoft’s “out-of-the-box” templates
and themes: create your own! In this easy, hands-
on guide, two PowerPoint MVPs teach you every
skill and technique you’ll need to build the
perfect template–from planning and design, through
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theme building, custom layouts, colors, and
deployment. Echo Swinford and Julie Terberg have
distilled their immense PowerPoint knowledge into
simple, step-by-step techniques you can use right
now, whether you’re using PowerPoint 2010 or 2007
for Windows, or PowerPoint 2011 for Mac. Well-
built templates are the backbone of great
presentations—whether building them for your own
use or designing for thousands of users, this book
will guide you through the process of creating the
most effective templates. Important Note:
Upgrading from older versions of PowerPoint, such
as PowerPoint 2003? Your old templates may no
longer work. This book will help you make the
transition painlessly! • Plan new templates and
themes to maximize their business value for years
to come • Understand the differences between
templates and themes, and how they work together •
Make better choices about color, fonts, and slide
layouts • Create efficient templates for
individual users, teams, and large organizations •
Incorporate Notes and Handout Masters into your
presentation templates • Provide example slides
and default settings that lead to better
presentations • Use Microsoft’s little-known Theme
Builder to create effects and background styles •
Work around hidden quirks in PowerPoint’s advanced
template and theme features Echo Swinford, a
Microsoft PowerPoint MVP since 2000, has been a
featured speaker at the Presentatio Summit
(formerly PowerPoint Live) since its inception.
She is the expert voice and instructor behind
PowerPoint 2010 LiveLessons (Video Training), the
author of Fixing PowerPoint Annoyances and co-
author of The PowerPoint 2007 Complete Makeover
Kit. Julie Terberg is a Microsoft PowerPoint MVP
and featured speaker at the Presentation Summit.
She is the owner of Terberg Design and has been
designing presentations since the mid-1980s. She
is co-author of Perfect Medical Presentations. As
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contributing author for Presentations Magazine,
she won awards for her Creative Techniques
columns.
  How PowerPoint Makes You Stupid Franck
Frommer,2012-02-07 With over 500 million users
worldwide, Microsoft's PowerPoint software has
become the ubiquitous tool for nearly all forms of
public presentation—in schools, government
agencies, the military, and, of course, offices
everywhere. In this revealing and powerfully
argued book, author Franck Frommer shows us that
PowerPoint's celebrated ease and efficiency
actually mask a profoundly disturbing but little-
understood transformation in human communication.
Using fascinating examples (including the most
famous PowerPoint presentation of all: Colin
Powell's indictment of Iraq before the United
Nations), Frommer systematically deconstructs the
slides, bulleted lists, and flashy graphics we all
now take for granted. He shows how PowerPoint has
promoted a new, slippery “grammar,” where faulty
causality, sloppy logic, decontextualized data,
and seductive showmanship have replaced the
traditional tools of persuasion and argument. How
PowerPoint Makes You Stupid includes a fascinating
mini-history of PowerPoint's emergence, as well as
a sobering and surprising account of its reach
into the most unsuspecting nooks of work, life,
and education. For anyone concerned with the
corruption of language, the dumbing-down of
society, or the unchecked expansion of
“efficiency” in our culture, here is a book that
will become a rallying cry for turning the tide.
  Microsoft PowerPoint(R) Simple Projects Jan
Rader,2004-11
  Slide:ology Nancy Duarte,2008-08-07 Presents
practical approaches for developing an effective
presentation, covering such topics as creating
diagrams, displaying data, arranging elements,
creating movement, and interacting with slides.
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  Powerful PowerPoint for Educators David M.
Marcovitz,2012-05-15 This timely book helps
educators unleash the interactive potential of
PowerPoint to build their own multimedia material
that perfectly matches the needs of their
students. While PowerPoint affords powerful
capabilities for creating dynamic classroom
lessons and enriching curriculum, few educators
understand how to take advantage of these built-in
features. The second edition of this practical
guide helps educators produce creative multimedia
material for their students, regardless of their
level of programming proficiency. Powerful
PowerPoint for Educators: Using Visual Basic for
Applications to Make PowerPoint Interactive,
Second Edition discusses the educational benefits
of multimedia instruction and provides a review of
intermediate PowerPoint skills. Author David
Marcovitz explains the concept of Visual Basic for
Applications (VBA) scripting and provides
progressively advanced skills and practice
examples. While other books that describe VBA are
written in a highly technical manner, this book is
geared toward educators with little or no
programming background and includes tips for
modifying the practice examples for their own
interactive multimedia projects.
  OMDoc -- An Open Markup Format for Mathematical
Documents [version 1.2] Michael
Kohlhase,2006-10-04 Open Mathematical Documents
(OMDoc) is a content markup scheme for
mathematical documents including articles,
textbooks, interactive books, and courses. OMDoc
also serves as the content language for agent
communication of mathematical services and a
mathematical software bus. This book documents
OMDoc version 1.2, the final and mature release of
OMDoc 1. The system has been validated in varied
applications, and features modularized language
design, OPENMATH and MATHML for the representation
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of mathematical objects.
  R Markdown Yihui Xie,J.J. Allaire,Garrett
Grolemund,2018-07-27 R Markdown: The Definitive
Guide is the first official book authored by the
core R Markdown developers that provides a
comprehensive and accurate reference to the R
Markdown ecosystem. With R Markdown, you can
easily create reproducible data analysis reports,
presentations, dashboards, interactive
applications, books, dissertations, websites, and
journal articles, while enjoying the simplicity of
Markdown and the great power of R and other
languages. In this book, you will learn Basics:
Syntax of Markdown and R code chunks, how to
generate figures and tables, and how to use other
computing languages Built-in output formats of R
Markdown: PDF/HTML/Word/RTF/Markdown documents and
ioslides/Slidy/Beamer/PowerPoint presentations
Extensions and applications: Dashboards, Tufte
handouts, xaringan/reveal.js presentations,
websites, books, journal articles, and interactive
tutorials Advanced topics: Parameterized reports,
HTML widgets, document templates, custom output
formats, and Shiny documents. Yihui Xie is a
software engineer at RStudio. He has authored and
co-authored several R packages, including knitr,
rmarkdown, bookdown, blogdown, shiny, xaringan,
and animation. He has published three other books,
Dynamic Documents with R and knitr, bookdown:
Authoring Books and Technical Documents with R
Markdown, and blogdown: Creating Websites with R
Markdown. J.J. Allaire is the founder of RStudio
and the creator of the RStudio IDE. He is an
author of several packages in the R Markdown
ecosystem including rmarkdown, flexdashboard,
learnr, and radix. Garrett Grolemund is the co-
author of R for Data Science and author of Hands-
On Programming with R. He wrote the lubridate R
package and works for RStudio as an advocate who
trains engineers to do data science with R and the
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Tidyverse.
  Learn & Use Microsoft PowerPoint in Your
Classroom (Learn & Use Technology in Your
Classroom) ,
  Mathematical Knowledge Management Andrea
Asperti,Grzegorz Bancerek,Andrzej
Trybulec,2004-09-07 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the Third International
Conference on Mathematical Knowledge Management,
MKM 2004, held in Bialowieza, Poland, in September
2004. The 27 revised full papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from 48
submissions. Among the topics addressed are
mathematics retrieval, formalizing mathematics,
formal mathematics, digital mathematical
libraries, semantic Web, knowledge repositories,
mathematical knowledge representation, theorem
proving systems, OWL, proof verification, formal
representation, mathematical formulae processing,
and the OpenMath project.
  Exploration and Engineering Erik M.
Conway,2015-03-30 Although the Jet Propulsion
Laboratory in Pasadena, California, has become
synonymous with the United States’ planetary
exploration during the past half century, its most
recent focus has been on Mars. Beginning in the
1990s and continuing through the Mars Phoenix
mission of 2007, JPL led the way in engineering an
impressive, rapidly evolving succession of Mars
orbiters and landers, including roving robotic
vehicles whose successful deployment onto the
Martian surface posed some of the most complicated
technical problems in space flight history. In
Exploration and Engineering, Erik M. Conway
reveals how JPL engineers’ creative technological
feats led to major breakthroughs in Mars
exploration. He takes readers into the heart of
the lab’s problem-solving approach and management
structure, where talented scientists grappled with
technical challenges while also coping, not always
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successfully, with funding shortfalls, unrealistic
schedules, and managerial turmoil. Conway, JPL’s
historian, offers an insider’s perspective into
the changing goals of Mars exploration, the ways
in which sophisticated computer simulations drove
the design process, and the remarkable evolution
of landing technologies over a thirty-year period.
A masterpiece of research and writing.—Quest:
History of Spaceflight Quarterly A 'must' for any
reader of modern astronomy who wants insights into
how the lab conducts its research, solves
problems, and handle[s] technological
challenges.—Midwest Book Review A great tale of
ambition, mishap and recovery, building on
extensive archival research and interviews with
JPL managers, scientists and engineers, to deliver
a detailed overview of each mission's feats and
failures . . . Exploration and Engineering is a
great book for everyone seriously interested in
the struggles and achievements of JPL as NASA's
centre for Mars exploration.—Sky at Night Erik M.
Conway is a historian of science and technology at
the Jet Propulsion Laboratory, California
Institute of Technology. He is the author of
Atmospheric Science at NASA: A History.
  Powerpoint 2003 Straight to the Point ENI
Publishing, France,2005-06
  PowerPoint 2010 Bible Faithe Wempen,2010-10-19
Master PowerPoint and improve your presentation
skills-with one book! It's no longer enough to
have slide after slide of text, bullets, and
charts. It's not even enough to have good speaking
skills if your PowerPoint slides bore your
audience. Get the very most out of all that
PowerPoint 2010 has to offer while also learning
priceless tips and techniques for making good
presentations in this new PowerPoint 2010 Bible.
Well-known PowerPoint expert and author Faithe
Wempen provides formatting tips; shows you how to
work with drawings, tables, and SmartArt;
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introduces new collaboration tools; walks you
through five special presentation labs; and more.
Coverage includes: A First Look at PowerPoint What
Makes a Great Presentation? Creating and Saving
Presentation Files Creating Slides and Text Boxes
Working with Layouts, Themes, and Masters
Formatting Paragraphs and Text Boxes Correcting
and Improving Text Creating and Formatting Tables
Drawing and Formatting Objects Creating SmartArt
Diagrams Using and Organizing Clip Art Working
with Photographic Images Working with Charts
Incorporating Content from Other Programs Adding
Sound Effects, Music, and Soundtracks
Incorporating Motion Video Creating Animation
Effects and Transitions Creating Support Materials
Preparing for a Live Presentation Designing User-
Interactive or Self-Running Presentations
Preparing a Presentation for Mass Distribution
Sharing and Collaborating Customizing PowerPoint
Presenting Content Without Bulleted Lists Adding
Sound and Movement to a Presentation Creating a
Menu-Based Navigation System Creating a Classroom
Game It's the book you need to succeed with
PowerPoint 2010 and your next live presentation!
  HBR Guide to Persuasive Presentations Nancy
Duarte,2012 Terrified of speaking in front of a
group> Or simply looking to polish your skills? No
matter where you are on the spectrum, this guide
will give you the confidence and the tools you
need to get results. Learn how to wIn over tough
crows, organize a coherent narrative, create
powerful messages and visuals, connect with and
engage your audience, show people why your ideas
matter to them, and strike the right tone, in any
situation.
  Knowledge-Based Intelligent Information and
Engineering Systems Bruno Apolloni,2007-09-14
Annotation The three volume set LNAI 4692, LNAI
4693, and LNAI 4694, constitute the refereed
proceedings of the 11th International Conference
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on Knowledge-Based Intelligent Information and
Engineering Systems, KES 2007, held in Vietri sul
Mare, Italy, September 12-14, 2007. The 409
revised papers presented were carefully reviewed
and selected from about 1203 submissions. The
papers present a wealth of original research
results from the field of intelligent information
processing in the broadest sense; topics covered
in the first volume are artificial neural networks
and connectionists systems, fuzzy and neuro-fuzzy
systems, evolutionary computation, machine
learning and classical AI, agent systems,
knowledge based and expert systems, hybrid
intelligent systems, miscellaneous intelligent
algorithms, intelligent vision and image
processing, knowledge management and ontologies,
Web intelligence, multimedia, e-learning and
teaching, intelligent signal processing, control
and robotics, other intelligent systems
applications, papers of the experience management
and engineering workshop, industrial applications
of intelligent systems, as well as information
engineering and applications in ubiquotous
computing environments.
  Journal of the Shanghai Literary and Scientific
Society ,1874
  Proceedings of the International Joint
Conference on Arts and Humanities 2023 (IJCAH
2023) Ali Mustofa,Ima Widiyanah,Binar K.
Prahani,Imami A. T. Rahayu,Moh. Mudzakkir,Cicilia
D. M. Putri,2024-01-19 This is an open access
book. Welcome to the International Joint
Conference on Arts and Humanities 2023 held by
State University of Surabaya.This joint conference
features four international conferences: the
International Conference on Education Innovation
(ICEI) 2023, the International Conference on
Cultural Studies and Applied Linguistics (ICCSAL)
2023, the International Conference on Research and
Academic Community Services (ICRACOS) 2023, and
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the International Conference of SocialScience and
Law (ICSSL) 2023 .It encourages dissemination of
ideas in arts and humanity and provides a forum
for intellectuals from all over the world to
discuss and present their research findings on the
research area. This conference was held in
Surabaya, East Java, Indonesia on August 26th,
2023 - September 10th, 2023
  PowerPoint Made Easy James Bernstein,2019
Presentation software has been around for many
years, yet the concepts have stayed the same when
it comes to how they work. Microsoft has one of
the most widely used presentation programs out
there called PowerPoint and it offers some
powerful tools to help create some stunning
looking presentations. If you have some basic
computer skills and a little creativity, it's not
too difficult to create your own presentations
that you can use at the office for meetings,
promoting your services or even making a slideshow
of your vacation to share with friends and family.
The goal of this book is to get you up and running
with PowerPoint and cover all the things you need
to know to get you started on making professional
looking presentations without confusing you at the
same time. It sticks with the basics yet covers a
wide variety of topics to help you achieve some
great results without needing to be a PowerPoint
expert.

Whispering the Techniques of Language: An
Psychological Journey through Authorlzxpptws

In a digitally-driven world wherever monitors
reign supreme and instant conversation drowns out
the subtleties of language, the profound secrets
and mental subtleties concealed within words
frequently go unheard. However, set within the
pages of Authorlzxpptws a interesting literary
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prize sporting with organic thoughts, lies an
extraordinary journey waiting to be undertaken.
Penned by a skilled wordsmith, this enchanting
opus invites viewers on an introspective trip,
gently unraveling the veiled truths and profound
impact resonating within the material of each and
every word. Within the psychological depths with
this poignant review, we will embark upon a
genuine exploration of the book is primary
subjects, dissect their interesting writing model,
and yield to the strong resonance it evokes deep
within the recesses of readers hearts.
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eBooks

Authorlzxpptws
Introduction

Free PDF Books
and Manuals for
Download:
Unlocking
Knowledge at
Your Fingertips
In todays fast-
paced digital
age, obtaining
valuable
knowledge has
become easier
than ever.
Thanks to the
internet, a
vast array of
books and
manuals are now
available for
free download
in PDF format.
Whether you are
a student,
professional,
or simply an
avid reader,
this treasure
trove of
downloadable
resources
offers a wealth
of information,
conveniently
accessible

anytime,
anywhere. The
advent of
online
libraries and
platforms
dedicated to
sharing
knowledge has
revolutionized
the way we
consume
information. No
longer confined
to physical
libraries or
bookstores,
readers can now
access an
extensive
collection of
digital books
and manuals
with just a few
clicks. These
resources,
available in
PDF, Microsoft
Word, and
PowerPoint
formats, cater
to a wide range
of interests,
including
literature,
technology,
science,
history, and
much more. One
notable

platform where
you can explore
and download
free
Authorlzxpptws
PDF books and
manuals is the
internets
largest free
library. Hosted
online, this
catalog
compiles a vast
assortment of
documents,
making it a
veritable
goldmine of
knowledge. With
its easy-to-use
website
interface and
customizable
PDF generator,
this platform
offers a user-
friendly
experience,
allowing
individuals to
effortlessly
navigate and
access the
information
they seek. The
availability of
free PDF books
and manuals on
this platform
demonstrates
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its commitment
to
democratizing
education and
empowering
individuals
with the tools
needed to
succeed in
their chosen
fields. It
allows anyone,
regardless of
their
background or
financial
limitations, to
expand their
horizons and
gain insights
from experts in
various
disciplines.
One of the most
significant
advantages of
downloading PDF
books and
manuals lies in
their
portability.
Unlike physical
copies, digital
books can be
stored and
carried on a
single device,
such as a
tablet or
smartphone,

saving valuable
space and
weight. This
convenience
makes it
possible for
readers to have
their entire
library at
their
fingertips,
whether they
are commuting,
traveling, or
simply enjoying
a lazy
afternoon at
home.
Additionally,
digital files
are easily
searchable,
enabling
readers to
locate specific
information
within seconds.
With a few
keystrokes,
users can
search for
keywords,
topics, or
phrases, making
research and
finding
relevant
information a
breeze. This
efficiency

saves time and
effort,
streamlining
the learning
process and
allowing
individuals to
focus on
extracting the
information
they need.
Furthermore,
the
availability of
free PDF books
and manuals
fosters a
culture of
continuous
learning. By
removing
financial
barriers, more
people can
access
educational
resources and
pursue lifelong
learning,
contributing to
personal growth
and
professional
development.
This
democratization
of knowledge
promotes
intellectual
curiosity and
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empowers
individuals to
become lifelong
learners,
promoting
progress and
innovation in
various fields.
It is worth
noting that
while accessing
free
Authorlzxpptws
PDF books and
manuals is
convenient and
cost-effective,
it is vital to
respect
copyright laws
and
intellectual
property
rights.
Platforms
offering free
downloads often
operate within
legal
boundaries,
ensuring that
the materials
they provide
are either in
the public
domain or
authorized for
distribution.
By adhering to
copyright laws,

users can enjoy
the benefits of
free access to
knowledge while
supporting the
authors and
publishers who
make these
resources
available. In
conclusion, the
availability of
Authorlzxpptws
free PDF books
and manuals for
download has
revolutionized
the way we
access and
consume
knowledge. With
just a few
clicks,
individuals can
explore a vast
collection of
resources
across
different
disciplines,
all free of
charge. This
accessibility
empowers
individuals to
become lifelong
learners,
contributing to
personal
growth,

professional
development,
and the
advancement of
society as a
whole. So why
not unlock a
world of
knowledge
today? Start
exploring the
vast sea of
free PDF books
and manuals
waiting to be
discovered
right at your
fingertips.

FAQs About
Authorlzxpptws
Books

How do I know
which eBook
platform is the
best for me?
Finding the
best eBook
platform
depends on your
reading
preferences and
device
compatibility.
Research
different
platforms, read
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user reviews,
and explore
their features
before making a
choice. Are
free eBooks of
good quality?
Yes, many
reputable
platforms offer
high-quality
free eBooks,
including
classics and
public domain
works. However,
make sure to
verify the
source to
ensure the
eBook
credibility.
Can I read
eBooks without
an eReader?
Absolutely!
Most eBook
platforms offer
web-based
readers or
mobile apps
that allow you
to read eBooks
on your
computer,
tablet, or
smartphone. How
do I avoid
digital eye
strain while

reading eBooks?
To prevent
digital eye
strain, take
regular breaks,
adjust the font
size and
background
color, and
ensure proper
lighting while
reading eBooks.
What the
advantage of
interactive
eBooks?
Interactive
eBooks
incorporate
multimedia
elements,
quizzes, and
activities,
enhancing the
reader
engagement and
providing a
more immersive
learning
experience.
Authorlzxpptws
is one of the
best book in
our library for
free trial. We
provide copy of
Authorlzxpptws
in digital
format, so the
resources that

you find are
reliable. There
are also many
Ebooks of
related with
Authorlzxpptws.
Where to
download
Authorlzxpptws
online for
free? Are you
looking for
Authorlzxpptws
PDF? This is
definitely
going to save
you time and
cash in
something you
should think
about.
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